
City of Racine, Wisconsin

July 27,2009

To: City of Racine
C/O City Clerk
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI53403

From: Jim Kaplan Alderman, 4th District, City of Racine

Re: Proper and legal Children Playing, Speed Limit, and or Deaf Child signage on the
800 and 900 block ofJackson Street.

The residents ofthe 800 and 900 blocks ofJackson St. are requesting signage at both the
Douglas Ave end of Jackson Street and the La Salle Street end of Jackson street for
Children Playing because there are no parkways on this street. There is a family with
hearing impaired children so they are asking for deaf Child signs at each end of the block.
They also would like the appropriate speed on Jackson Street to be posted on each end of
the street since this is a two way street which is often used as a short cut.

Please refer this communication to the Racine Traffic Commission and any other
appropriate committee.

-. r-.í1i"\\/r-.i-l
i',r - '

. . .¡.'i11.,,

(;l f Y rilrrtìlN\l::L'i

Jim Kaplan

OFFICE OF FOURTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

Jim Kaplan, Alderman,4th District, City of Racine
400 Kewaunee Street
Racine, WI53402
Home Phone 262-632-3085 or Cell Phone 262-939-8157

City Clerk - Ræine, Wi --l


